Rep. Sanchez Announces New Health Care Information Resource

Congresswoman Sanchez is pleased to announce the launch of HealthCare.gov , a
comprehensive website that will help put Orange County families in charge of their health
care. The website contains clear, jargon-free information, including a tool that will help
individuals and small businesses navigate the process of shopping for health insurance.

The core of the new website is a powerful insurance options finder . After consumers input a
few pieces of background information — such as state, age range, and current insurance status
— the tool will generate a list of both private and public health insurance options. The tool will
outline the details of insurance plans offered in that state and include contact information for
each insurance provider so consumers can contact the company about the plans that best fit
their individual needs. Beginning in October, the tool will also include pricing information, further
simplifying health insurance shopping.

If you have any questions about this new resource, please contact Rep. Sanchez's Garden
Grove office at (714) 621-0102 or send an e-mail to Loretta@mail.house.gov .
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